
  
  

REPUBLIC OF KENYA  

THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND ECONOMIC PLANNING  

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

2023 PRIVATISATION PROGRAMME  

The National Treasury and Economic Planning has prepared the 2023 Privatisation Programme in accordance 

with the Privatisation Act 2023. The Programme can be accessed from The National Treasury website 

(www.treasury.go.ke).  

Pursuant to the Constitution, the Privatisation Act 2023 and all other relevant legislation, the National Treasury 

invites members of the public to submit written comments and/or input/memoranda on the 2023 Privatisation 

Programme, in the prescribed format and send them electronically to privatisation@treasury.go.ke or through post 

or hand-delivered to the following address on or before of close of business on Monday 11th December 2023.  

Principal Secretary                

National Treasury     

P.O. BOX 30007 – 00100    NAIROBI.   

  

Further, members of the public are invited to attend and provide comments on the 2023 Privatisation Programme 

at venues and dates provided on The National Treasury Website. Members of the Public can also join a virtual 

meeting via a link provided on the said Programme.  

  

Njuguna Ndung’u, CBS  
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